
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Summer is coming upon us quickly! It’s that time of year 

again to start thinking about school supplies for next school year! Do you fear that 

back-to-school shopping trip? To save you the hassle that comes along with supply 

shopping, we have a school-wide supply program for your convenience. Take advantage 

of this program; we do all the supply shopping for you! It’s simple. Just look over your 

child’s supply list for his/her grade level and send in a check (or cash) for the total 

amount and we will deliver the supplies to your child on the first day of school! Sounds 

great, right? All you need to do is fill out the bottom of this form and return to 

school with the payment no later than FRIDAY, JUNE 5th. We will NOT be accepting 

order forms after this date, with the exception of newly enrolled students. 

Thank you! Have a GREAT and RELAXING summer!

Child(ren)’s Name: ______________________________________

Grade(s):________________________

_________ Yes, I would like to take part in the supply program and 



have attached the payment with this slip.

________ No, I will be responsible for purchasing the supplies on the 

list on my own. 


